
From: JONKRUSE@aol.com [mailto:JONKRUSE@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 5:04 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Cc: mike@seatacshuttle.com 
Subject: public comment Docket 101661&042090 
 
My wife and I are frequent users of a very excellent service 
called Whidbey Seatac Shuttle and we do not unterstand 
your recent attempt to deny the ability to recover spiking 
fuel cost via fuel surcharges.  The shuttle service is a vital 
and integral part of our transportation to Seatac without 
any increase of fare the past 6 years.  The surcharges have 
permitted them to provide us with a stable fare in an 
environment of increasing cost. We urge you to consider the 
value this service provides us at a fair and reasonable 
price.   JON AND TERRI  KRUSE 
 


